Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Rd

Eden Mills, VT  05653

Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting

April 22, 2020
The Eden Selectboard held a special meeting on April 22, 2020 at the Eden Town Office at 3:30PM.  Present at the meeting were:  Ricky Morin, Barbara Dewyea, Clayton Whittemore, Candy Vear and Tracey Morin.  
Ricky opened the meeting at 3:30PM.  The purpose of this meeting was to conduct interviews with applicants for the Town Administrative Assistant position.  The town advertised in the local paper, on Eden’s web site, posted at local stores and on the internet employment site, Indeed.  
27 applications have been received to date with 4 new applicants since the last Selectboard meeting.  At the last Selectboard meeting, seven (7) applicants were chosen for interviews.  Of those seven (7), one did not respond, one (1) withdrew their application, two (2) said they would be available but did not show for the interview.  These were the two scheduled for 3:30PM and 4:00PM.  Thirty minute interviews were scheduled with:  Kelsea Williamson, Sandra Spaulding, Joanne Davis, Ginnie Parker (by Zoom) and Freeda Powers.
Following the interviews, the Selectboard reviewed the four (4) new applicants.  Before scheduling any follow up interviews they would like to interview Charlotte Martino.  This will be set up for Tuesday, April 28th during the regularly scheduled Selectboard meeting.  Also discussed was distribution of work within the town office.
The Selectboard would like to schedule the follow up interview with Beach Manager applicant Hannah Thomas for Tuesday, April 28th at 5PM at LERA.  A special meeting will be warned.

Ricky made the motion to adjourn the special meeting 6:30PM.  Approved.
Unapproved minutes

Tracey Morin
Interim Town Administrative Assistant
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